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The Office of the Scientific Journal „Logistics & Transport” informs that due to reasons beyond its 
control in the issue No 2 (34) (2017) in the article: "The analysis of the consumer satisfaction with the 
quality of logistics services in the DPD company” an error in the name of one of the authors appeared . The  
correct surname of the author of this article is Sawczuk.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


